
Affordable Housing Committee Meeting 10/26/17 

Attendees: Mary Ann Ricker, Betty Ann Russ 

Meeting called to order at 6:30 PM. 

Minutes of Sept meeting approved. 

Status of HUD funding – Courtney’s office said that 2017 funds are to be handed out in 2018; priorities 

for distribution have not been determined. 

Mobil Display- to put up display at Hewitt Hall during pie and coffee offering on election day. 

Work on KNSA- SS4 is complete; EIN has been obtained. 

New business – members agreed to continue committee membership per request of NS Planning Officer 

until such time as it can be consolidated with the Economic Development and Conservation committees. 

Meeting adjourned 7:30pm. 

 

Raspectfully submitted 

 

Betty Ann Russ 


